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February 13, 2019 

Ms. Monique De La Garza, City Clerk 
City of Long Beach 
333 West Ocean Boulevard 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

Dear Ms. De La Garza: 

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 

HILDA L. SOLIS 

MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS 

SHEILA KUEHL 

JANICE HAHN 

KATHRYN BARGER 

At its meeting held February 12, 2019, the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors 
approved the City of Long Beach's request to change its Primary Nominating Elections 
from the second Tuesday in April of even-numbered years to the first Tuesday after 
the first Monday in March of even-numbered years, and its General Municipal 
Elections from the first Tuesday after the first Monday in June of even-numbered years 
to the first Tuesday after the first Monday in November of even-numbered years, and 
consolidate these elections with the Statewide Elections conducted by the County, 
effective March 2020. 

Sincerely, 

c/lr,ark� 
Celia Zavala 
Executive Officer 

CZ:mo 

c: Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk 


